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21st December 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As we come to the end of another busy term, I’d like to thank you all for your 
support and partnership in helping to keep our school as safe as possible during 
these most challenging of times.  
 
I hope that you have had the opportunity to enjoy this year’s virtual Christmas 
Concert, “Sion Corn’s Greatest Secret.” It is a real shame that we couldn’t 
perform it live but, I think that all the children were superb, and they all seemed 
to have really enjoyed the experience. If you haven’t already done so - I’d like to 
remind you all that the link will continue to be live for as long as you want it.  
 
The Christmas raffle raised a fantastic £494, the lucky dip £184 and the Football 
Shooting Challenge a staggering £1,350. A big thank you must go to the 
committee of the Friends and Families of Swiss Valley School for their 
continued hard work and also to everyone who have supported these events.  
This much needed funding will help to purchase books and shelving for our new 
library. 
 
I am hoping that 2022 will be a much better year for us all and would like to take 
this opportunity to wish you a safe and peaceful Christmas and a happy and 
healthy new year. Nadolig Llawen a Blwyddyn Newydd Dda I chi gyd! 
 
The school will close on Tuesday 21st December and will re-open for the 
children on Thursday 6th January 2022.  
 
Could you please continue to check your Schoop messages in the new year, 
just in case things change?  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

 
J. C. MORRIS 
HEADTEACHER 
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